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Date: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 7:15:21 AM

I  would like to inform the Committee of Adjustment that the minor variances being requested
by the owners of 194 Polo Crescent do not create a negative impact on the community.  In
fact, it enhances the value of the homes and community by building a structure similar to the
one being proposed.

I am in full support of the cabana proposed at 194 Polo Crescent.

Sincerely,

Anna Palmieri-Salerno
164 Polo Crescent, Vaughan, ON L4L 8W7




